
 
From: helen.taylor@eversource.com <helen.taylor@eversource.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 1:33:58 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie 
Subject: PET 1154: Haddam Substation Completed  

  
Hi Melanie:  
 
This is to inform you that Eversource completed the Haddam Substation Project.  
 
Have a nice day,  
 
Helen M. Taylor, MBA  
Project Siting Specialist  
56 Prospect Street  
Hartford, CT 06103 
860-728-4545 
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